
From: Mark Harris <mark@theharrishome.co.uk> 

Sent: 07 January 2016 12:26 

To: Clark, James 

Cc: Ruth Arnold 

Subject: Re: 142 Gloucester Avenue - 2015/6324 

 

Dear Mr Clark, 

 

142 Gloucester Avenue NW1 8JA 

Planning Application 2015/6324 

 

Thank you for your email below. Further to our telephone conversation this morning I am writing to 

formally confirm that we wish to withdraw our planning application for change of use from Office B1 

to Retail A1 at the above property.  

 

We have completed a letting of the property for use as an office in accordance with the existing 

planning use.  

 

Please confirm that the application is withdrawn, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Harris  

 

 

 

From: "Clark, James" 

<James.Clark@camden.gov.uk> 

Date: 3 December 2015 at 17:50:23 GMT 

To: "mark@theharrishome.co.uk" 

<mark@theharrishome.co.uk> 

Subject: 142 Gloucester Avenue - Validation 

Dear Mark Harris, 
  
I am the planning officer assigned the 
application for 142 Gloucester Avenue. I 
have registered the application and the 
statutory expiry date is the  01/01/2016, 
consultation expiry date is the 24/12/2015. 
  
If you have any concern please feel free to 
contact me. 
  
Regards 

  
James Clark  
Planning Officer 
Regeneration and Planning 
Culture and Environment 



London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   02079742050 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  

2 
5 Pancras Square 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Please consider the environment before 
printing this email. 

 
 

We want to hear your views on the 
changes we are proposing to how we 
consult on planning applications. To find 
out more and have your say visit 
www.camden.gov.uk/sci. Consultation 
closes on the 20 January 2016. 
This e-mail may contain information which is 

confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 

protected. This e- mail is intended for the 

addressee only. If you receive this in error, 

please contact the sender and delete the material 

from your computer.  

http://www.camden.gov.uk/

